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6th December 2021.  

 

Dear parents, guardians and carers,  

We hope that this communication finds you well.  

We are writing to inform you that the Department of Education has requested that our school close 

27 minutes early on next Friday, 10th December. This early closure is to facilitate the ESB installing our 

permanent electricity connection. 

In order for the ESB to install this permanent connection, all campus electricity for both schools on 
site will need to powered off on Friday at 12.00pm. 

Apologies in advance for any inconvenience caused. Thanking you for your continued support. 

 
 

Kind regards, 

 
Pádraig Conaty      Mick Heffernan 
Principal       Deputy Principal  
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